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Good afternoon and welcome to the Fall CT AFG Area Assembly!   

It is hard to believe it has already been a year since we met here and held the 

election of officers.  It has been a busy year, and I am really enjoying my service as 

Alternate Delegate, working with the other Area officers and having met so many 

of you at various events, Anniversary meetings and workshops. 

During this first year, my focus has been primarily on chairing the Electronic 

Meeting Thought force and Task force, with the help of a fantastic committee, 

and putting together workshops for the Spring and Fall Assemblies.  

I hope many of you were able to attend the Workshop this morning entitled 

“Supporting GRs: Strengthen Your Link of Service and Your Recovery.”  I have had 

the privilege of working with Sara R., Group Representative for the Tuesday night 

Woodbridge meeting, and Michele F., Group Representative for the Wednesday 

night East Woodstock meeting on the workshop.  Our goal was to ensure that the 

content was really helpful to new  and continuing GR’s and will enable you to 

support your groups and continue to build a strong foundation of service.  Thank 

you Sara and Michele!  

If you were not able to attend, the PPT and handout will be posted to the 

CTalanon.org website under the Fall Assembly 2023.   

 

Respectfully, Love in Service, 

Katie D.  

Alternate Delegate, CT Area World Service Conference 

 

 

 


